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Gentlemen the first item I have to report to you is that the new 
Seniors officers and committee members have been elected following 
our AGM. Your committee for 2020/21 is as follows: 
 
Richard Collis Captain 
Richard Pearce  Vice-Captain 
Jeff Gee  Treasurer 
Mike Wakeham Minutes Secretary 
John Regler  Committee Member 
Roy Vickers  Committee Member 
 
If you do not know any of the above then I will be putting a 
photograph of all the committee on the seniors notice board. 
 
It was also a pleasure to make presentations to the winners of our 
Seniors Championship competition (Bill Kennedy Trophy - Graham 
Taylor and Best Net Score – Allan Caygill) and to mark the occasion 
with a special presentation to George Davis for his loyal service to the 
Seniors Committee over 13 years. 
 

              
 
 
 
 



WINTER LEAGUE 
 
The new Winter League season gets under way this month with 7 
teams in the league. The fixtures that have so far been confirmed are 
shown below.  
 
Teams consist of 12 players (6 pairs) and the format is 4BBB, all 
matches are followed by an informal meal 
 
Please enter your name on the notice sheet in the clubhouse foyer if 
you are interested in representing the club in any of these fixtures.  
 
DATE OPPONENTS TEE TIME VENUE 

Thursday 29th October Bramshaw 11.30 Bramshaw 
Friday 13th November Meyrick Park 10.30 Meyrick Park 
Monday 30th November Weymouth 11.00 Knighton Heath 
Monday 18th January Barton-on-sea 11.00 Knighton Heath 
Thursday 28th January Salisbury & SW 10.30 Salisbury & SW 
TBA Crane Valley 11.00 Knighton Heath 
 
 

MONDAY COMPETITIONS 
 
7th September 4 man Bowmaker 
 

Congratulations to: 
Matt Walton 
Allan Cook 
Greg Clark and 
Ian Tyehurst 
 

who won with a score of 100 points 
 
21st September 4BBB 
 

Congratulations to Phil Handley and his partner who won with 50 
points 
 
 
 
 
 
 



UPCOMING COMPETITIONS 
 

Monday 12th October: 4Man Bowmaker 
Monday 26th October: Stableford (qualifier) 
Monday 9th: November VE Day Challenge Texas Scramble 
Monday 23rd November: Stableford (Bottles) including meal.  
Monday 7th December: 4BBB 
 
PHIL HANDLEY 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank Phil Handley for his 
support and invaluable input as my Vice-Captain during the last 12 
months. His work on the Seniors Terms of Reference and Seniors 
Questionaire was of the highest quality. He has also arranged all the 
fixtures for 2021. 
 
Richard Collis 
Seniors Captain 
 
 
 
 


